3 February, 2021 Circular No: 20045
Dear Parents/ Guardians,
Home-School Cooperation — Communication Skills

As the Lunar New Year’s Holidays are approaching, this is an opportunity to enhance relationship
with your son. In this regard, we have prepared some materials on communication skills to help

parents foster parent-child harmony.

We would like to share a pamphlet on positive communication skills made by CityU Positive
Education Laboratory for your reference. Moreover, we have chosen two short clips regarding basic
counselling skills and preparation for class resumption from the video series, “Suspending Classes
without Suspending Love”, produced by the Education Bureau. You may refer to the following links

for the materials:

https://bit.ly/3aewgkk https://bit.ly/3pE1gRn https://bit.ly/36LDxjF
Pamphlet on “Positive Suspending Classes without  Suspending Classes without
Relationship” Suspending Love (2) — Suspending Love (5) —
Basic Counselling Skills Facing Class Resumption
Positively
Yours faithfully,
Lee Ting Leung

Principal
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